
 
Dear Senior Students and Parents: 
 
 
Woodbury High School staff would like to support our high achieving students as 
they are enrolled in rigorous coursework and are preparing for AP exams in the 
spring.  As a result, students will be allowed to take an AP study period if the student 
needs additional time to prepare for exams while taking a full rigorous course load. 
 The purpose of the AP study period is to give students additional time to prepare for 
AP exams and to provide additional homework/study time for students taking 
multiple rigorous courses.  
 
The criteria for an AP study period will be: 

● Junior & Senior students who are currently enrolled in 3 or more AP/CIS 
classes  

● Students must drop an elective class, which is not needed for graduation 
● Students are expected to leave campus or remain in the cafeteria during their 

AP study period 
● Students will not earn a credit for this AP study period  
● AP study period will not appear on your transcript 

 
We will need parent permission to allow students to make this schedule change and 
either work in the cafeteria or leave campus during this class period.  
 
If you and your AP student feel this would be of benefit, please return this signed 
form to their counselor to make the necessary changes to their schedule. 
Remember, students will have to drop one of their elective classes. 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I give my student permission to study in the cafeteria or leave campus during their 
AP study period.  I am aware an elective will be dropped from their schedule and no 
credit will be awarded for this course. 
 
 
Student Name:_______________________________

 
 
 
Parent Signature:_________________________ Date:_______________________

 
 
 
Elective Course to be dropped:______________________________

 


